
 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Town of Clayton 
Winnebago County, WI 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of 
Clayton Plan Commission on August 23, 2023, beginning at 6:30 pm at the Town of 
Clayton Town Hall, located at 8348 Hickory Ave, Larsen, WI to consider action on an 
ordinance to adopt the Town of Clayton Comprehensive Plan 2040. The purpose of the 
public hearing is to accept public comments on the Town of Clayton Plan Commission’s 
recommended version of the plan herein called the “Recommended Plan”. 
 

The public may review copies of the “Recommended Plan” on the Town of Clayton Web 
Site at: www.townofclayton.net. Interested parties may also obtain a copy of the plan by 
contacting the Town Clerk at 920-836-2007 or via email at clerk@townofclayton.net. A 
copy of the “Recommended Plan” is also available at the Town Hall, located at 8348 
Hickory Ave, Larsen, WI.  
 
During the Public Hearing, the public is invited to speak on the “Recommended Plan”.  If 
you cannot attend the Public Hearing, you may submit written comments to the Town 
Clerk before 4 pm on the date of the Public Hearing, and they will become part or the 
record. The Public Hearing shall be closed when all interested parties in attendance 
have had an opportunity to offer comment. Upon the close of the Public Hearing, 
comments will be forwarded to the Town Board for consideration and possible action on 
adoption of the plan by ordinance.    
 
Dated this 13th day of July, 2023 
Kelsey Faust-Kubale 
Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
Publish: Friday, July 21, 2023  
 
Post on or before Friday July 21, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(A public hearing for a comprehensive plan must be published once, at least 30 days prior the 
public hearing date.) 


